MARCH 30, 2022, SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL BUDGET
President John McDonald called the hearing to order at 5:45 p.m. Due to no comments, President McDonald closed the hearing at 5:46 p.m.

CALL TO ORDER
The Stanton School District Board of Directors met at 5:46 p.m. on Wednesday, March 30, 2022, in the High School Library for a special session. President John McDonald called the meeting to order with Directors Cameron Lewellen, Travis Taylor, Amy Tibben, and Zach Ward present. Additional attendees were Superintendent David Gute, K-12 Principal Katie Elwood, Business Manager Shirley Maxwell, and Board Secretary Tammy Boyer. 

VISITORS ADDRESSING THE BOARD
Rachel Kinser had some questions for the board about Board Policy 507.9. Superintendent Gute said he would look into this policy and report back to her.

APPROVAL OF AGENDA
Director Tibben made a motion to approve the agenda with a second by Director Lewellen. The motion carried unanimously.

NEW BUSINESS
2022-2023 SCHOOL BUDGET
Director Lewellen made a motion to approve the Fiscal Year 2023 Budget as presented with a second by Director Tibben. The motion carried unanimously. The published 2022-2023 property tax rate is $12.13999/$1000 assessed valuation.  
Motion to approve the 2022-2023 Budget as presented:
  Instruction                               	$ 2,301,000
  Support Service      	          	$ 1,464,300
  Noninstructional Programs   	$    180,000
  Total Other Expenditures         	$    689,926
  Total Expenditures       	$ 4,635,226

ADJOURNMENT
President McDonald adjourned the meeting at 5:53 p.m. The next regular meeting for the board is set for April 13, 2022, at 5:45 PM in the High School Library.


												
John McDonald, President					Tammy Boyer, Board Secretary


